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F a i r v i e w  M e t h o d i s t  C h u r c h  

Judy Lyon (Meadowlyon Designs LLC) will be our guest November 4. She says she’s not 
blonde, Judy is a California girl, married to a military man (they have traveled a lot!), have 
eight children and designs continuous line quilting and embroidery patterns. Judy grew up 
with quilts and fondly recalls hand quilting with her mother. Wanting to make a special  
quilt for her son led Judy to draw a quilting pattern. Her friend, Angela Meadows, agreed 
to do the machine quilting of Judy’s pattern and  a new business was born.  Her patterns 
are quite versatile – for blocks, borders, panels, whole cloth – machine or hand quilting.  
Judy’s program, “Adding the Secret Ingredient – A Meadowlyon Adventure”, will include 
quilts for our viewing pleasure and Judy says she’ll bring along some patterns, too.   
 

Don’t forget:  bring your Auction items for the December 2 meeting.   

NOTE FROM OUR CEO 
 

I want to graciously thank Nancy Anotonio for all her hard work with Heartland Presbyte-
rian Conference Center in getting the Center to forgive the commitment due on our con-
tract.  So we had no loss on Bare Bones.  The Board decided that there will not be a Bare 
Bones for next year, but will revisit at another time if there is enough  member support. 

Alice 

 

Our Nov. 1st meeting will be given by Jeanette Frock, owner of the Sew Sweet Quilt Shop in Brunswick, 
MO, just north of Marshall. To see some of her work and get an idea of her program go to 
www.sewsweetquiltshop.blogspot.com. Don't forget to sign up to donate a basket for auction at the 
December meeting. We encourage big, medium and even small baskets to be donated. We will present 
a few more ideas at our Dec. meeting, so I hope many more of you will sign up to bring one. I have 
been encouraged by your participation and good natures as we learn more about each other at our 
meetings. Please come early if you can, and sew with other day members on meeting day. Use the time 
to finish one of those UFO's and get better acquainted. I am a week past rotator cuff surgery and am 
pleased to say that I can use my right arm well enough to hand sew! Thank you to those of you who 
sent get well quick wishes! They are working!             Tammy 

http://www.sewsweetquiltshop.blogspot.com


QUILT-A-GRAM 

Published monthly by Booneslick Trail Quilters’ Guild, a not-for-profit 

organization, established in 1978, and dedicated to educating its members 

and the community in the art and appreciation of quilt making.  

2010-2011 BTQG Executive Board   

CEO Chairman:  Alice Leeper 573-489-1458 

Vice-Chairman: Joan Westcott 573-874-8160  

Secretary: Lauri Murphy 573-446-2476 

Treasurer: Mary Pilkenton 573-442-2416 

Publications : 

 

Linda Sappington 573-657-9445  

Quilt Show: Carrol Lewis 

Dawn Heese 

573-657-4532 

573-234-1540 

Librarian: Linda Karns 

Pat Leistner 

573-874-0288  

573-446-0811  

Web Page: Linda Sappington 

Willie Morris 

573-657-9445 

Historian Vacant  

Winter Retreat Brenda Austin 573-657-2332  

Bare Bones Retreat Nancy  Antonio 573-445-6604 

Service Project: Joan Pottinger 

Cecile Mazan 

573-881-9463 

573-698-2008 

Past CEO Nancy Antonio 573-445-6604 

Day Chapter Board 

President: Tammy Bush 573-256-8350 

Vice-President: Marilyn Smith 

Barbara Bauman 

573-387-4463 

573-445-2071 

Secretary: Boo! Kula 573-4490346 

Membership: Nancy Ankeney 573-445-6583 

Hospitality: Brenda Austin 

Pat Abrams 

573-657-2332  

573-657-2317 

Friendship Blocks: Laura Eggeman 573-4497942 

Past President: Cindy Green 573-239-0029 

Starlight Piecemakers Board 

President: Dawn Heese 573-234-1540 

Vice-President: Dennis Smith 

Marilyn Russell 

573-445-7787 

573-874-5702 

Secretary: Vacant  

Membership: Peggy Queathum 

Diana Fisher 

573-445-7689 

573-875-1086 

Hospitality: Vacant  

Friendship Blocks: Robin Heider 573-446-6254 

Past President: Alice Leeper 573-489-1458 

Regular meetings of the Guild are held on the first Monday of the month at 1:00 pm and the first Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm at 
the Fairview United Methodist Church, 3200 Chapel Hill Rd., Columbia, Missouri.  
 

Annual dues are $30 for the fiscal year of July 1 to June 30.  Dues are payable on July 1st. 
 

Newsletter deadline is the Wednesday after the Executive Board Meeting at 5:00 pm, of each month.  
Email items to:  BTQGfeb1978@yahoo.com 
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NEW BTQG EMAIL ADDRESS:  BTQGfeb1978@yahoo.com 

UFO Days are Back ! 

When:  Saturday, Nov 20, 2010 
        From 10:00 am to 6:30 pm 

 
Where:  Boone Co Family Support Center 

           1209 E Walnut, Columbia, MO 
(1 block  W. of College Ave.  

            located on the N. side of Walnut) 
 

WHY:  To Quilt with Good Friends 

*** FRIENDSHIP STARS ARE BACK *** 
 

Thanks to Cindy Green’s generous heart, she 
will be the contact person for coordinating the 
notification of members who might need a star.   
 

A friendship star can be sent to someone sick, 
under the weather, dealing with problems 
greater than themselves, etc. 
 

Contact Cindy Green:  cinbin76@yahoo.com 
   573-239-0029 
Suggested guidelines are: 

All stars shall be done with  
an off-white background. 

TREASURE’S REPORT 
Submitted by Mary Pilkenton 

Checking Acct. Balance $13,705.52 

Savings $1,033.06 

CD's (2) $10,767.00 

Balance $25,505.58 

  

Number of Members 200 
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I believe we are ready to do a show.  We have over 200 quilts, the Marketplace says they are 
ready, and all the other pieces are falling into place.  We do need a couple of things:  heavy duty 
extension cords and power strips (please have these clearly marked with your name), and lad-
ders.  We could use 6 ladders and 30 extension cords and power strips just to be sure we have 
everything covered.  Please call me at 573-657-4532 if you can loan us either of those things.   

See you at the show!!    CARROL  

I'll be at both November chapter meetings to receive those last items for the Market 
Place.  We've got a nice supply of placemats, table runners, aprons, pillowcases and many other 
gift-worthy items.  Tell your friends and family to start their holiday shopping at our show, since 
many items are of interest to non-quilters.   Shop early.  At the Springfield show half of their 
aprons sold on the first day. Be sure to check out our display of Fat Quarters and scrap bags, with 
themes like frogs, plaids, florals, tropical, historical, holidays and juvenile.     Thanks for your 
help.  Mona Stevenson for the Market Place Committee.  

Quilt Show Entries 
 
We ended up with 235 quilts for the BTQG 2010 quilt show.  It should be a wonderful display of 
all the talent in our guild. 
 
Just a few reminders about entering your quilts: 

Quilts must be delivered to Stoney Creek Inn on Friday, November 5th between 7:30 a.m. and 
11 a.m. 

If your quilt is 36 inches square or less, it will not need a sleeve.  All other quilts must have a 
sleeve in order for us to hang them. 

Be sure to attach the label (you either filled it out or printed it when you entered your quilt) 
to the bottom left corner (right corner when looking at the back of the quilt) to your quilt 
or quilted item when you submit it so we can easily identify your quilt or item. 

Whoever picks up the quilt MUST have the claim check in their possession. 
Quilts will be available for pickup after the show starting at 6 p.m. on Sunday, November 7th. 

 
I look forward to seeing all of you at the show…Willie  

Q u i l t  S h o w — U P D A T E S  ! ! !  

See you at the Show ! 
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Star l ig ht  P ie c ema ker s’  Sep t .  F r ie nd sh ip  B l oc k  W in n er  ! ! !  
 

Hi! I’m Betty White and this is really my lucky year.  First I won the friendship block drawing for the day 
chapter in May and now I have won the October drawing for the Starlight Chapter.   
Since I have so recently told you “my story” I won’t bother to repeat.  However, in August I became a first 
time grandmother and I am sure enjoying this new phase of life.  I get to babysit often and sure enjoy do-
ing my share of loving and holding. 
I have yet to decide on the block I will use for this quilt.  I have a few ideas that I am trying to narrow 
down.  However, I will make up my mind soon and have everything ready to go for our meeting on Nov. 
4th.  I’m looking forward to seeing you them and hope you will consider making a block for my quilt.  

Day Chapters’ Sept. Friendship Block Winner !!! 
 

"Hello, I am Othella Reed, and thrilled to be October's Day Chapter Friendship Block winner.   
  
I love quilting and have been quilting since I was big enough to thread my Grandmother's quilting nee-
dles.  I am a new member of the BTQG, as of July of this year, and am enjoying visiting the various day 
chapter meetings to see for which I am best suited. 
  
I am entering a Quilt Show for the first time (the November Showing), but am entering gift quilts.  I do not 
have a quilt that I've made as each was made for a special person or occasion. 
  
I moved to Columbia six years ago from the Lake of the Ozarks area, where I was a member of that local 
Arts & Crafts Guild.  I enjoy reading, quilting and lap quilting, crocheting, crafting, but most of all I enjoy the 
study of God's Word and I believe any talent I have is a gift from Him, and I sincerely thank Him for my 
blessings and pray that I am a good steward of them. 
  
As I grew up, I remember the fun and exciting days when my Mother's Quilt Group would come to our 
home, bring Pot-luck lunch (really a feast) and quilt all day, visit, laugh and enjoy being together. 
  
My block for November will be "Dancing Stars", a variation of the Jacob's Ladder Pattern.  I will have the 
pattern at the November meeting.  It will be a scrap quilt, so please select two of your favorite scraps of 
fabric which will make up the finished six inch block.  I am looking forward to assembling them in a mixed 
fashion, for a lovely quilt for someone to enjoy.  Sign your block if you wish, but more importantly, put your 
name in for the drawing for block winner of the month."  

Service Projects   

Service Projects Committee has taken a little break to allow all of us to focus on the upcoming Quilt Show, 
but we will be back at the December meeting with kits to pass out, tops to be quilted, quilts that need bind-
ing, and some that need labels attached.  Thanks to all who took and completed kits at the fall chapter 
meetings.  A current need is for labels to sew on the completed quilts.  Contact Cecile or Joan to volunteer 
to make some.  
   
A special thanks to all who responded to our emergency call for laundering all the tubs of fabric after some 
donated fabric that had cat dander on it caused Cecile to have a severe allergic reaction after handling 
it.  Because we intermingled the fabric before we realized the problem, all the fabric in our Service Projects 
stash had to be laundered.   
   
Due to potential allergic reactions to quilts made with fabric with cat or dog dander, or cigarette smoke 
(three common allergies) we ask that donated fabric that potentially may carry one of these allergens be 
laundered before passing it on to us.  Use scent-free detergent and no fabric softener, please.  Fabric does 
NOT have to be ironed or folded. Thank you for considering those who will be handling these fabrics in con-
structing our service projects quilts and/or those who will be the recipients of these quilts.  
   

Joan Pottinger and Cecile Mazan, co-chairs of Service Projects Committee  
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CALENDAR OF AREA EVENTS 
 
Nov 5-6, 2010  Booneslick Trail Quilters’ Guild  Quilt Show—”Quilting Expressions 2010” 
    10am—6pm & 10 am—4 pm respectivelly 
    Stoney Creek Inn, 2601 S Providence Rd, Columbia, MO 
                 (1/2 mile S. of MU football stadium on W. access Rd) 
    Questions:  email  BTQGfeb1978@yahoo.com 
 
Nov 8, 2010  221 Singer Featherweight Cleaning Clinic, 8:30 am HyVee Supermarket, Sam’s Shopping 
   Center, Columbia, MO.  Registrations informations: Priscilla Strube,    
   pstrube@centurytel.net, 573-474-5149 

October CALENDAR 2010 
Guild related or sponsored activities are included in the Master Calendar. 

BOARD & CHAPTER EVENTS 

Date Time Event Place & Contact 

1-Nov 9:00 AM Day Chapter Sit & Sew 
Fairview Methodist Church          

Tammy Bush  

1-Nov 1:00 PM Day Chapter Guild Mtg 
Fairview Methodist Church       

Tammy Bush   573-856-8350 

4-Nov 7:00 PM 
Starlight Piecemakers Mtg.    Doors open 6:00 

pm 

Fairview Methodist Church         

Dawn Heese   573-234-1540 

8-Nov 6:30 PM Executive Brd Meeting    MEMBERS WELCOME! 
Public Library                               

Alice Leeper   573-489-1458 

9-Nov 3:00 PM Day Chapter Board Meeting Library                  Tammy Bush 

10-Nov 6:30 PM Starlight Piecemakers Board Meeting Library                  Dawn Heese 

10-Nov 5:00 PM Newsletter Deadline Linda Sappington     573-657-9445 

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

1-Nov 9:30 AM Pushing the Limits     Row by Row Group 
Library                                       

Jackie Berry   660-263-5429 

11-Nov 9:30 AM Sassy Stitchers (day appliqué) 
Library                                        

Sally Russell  573-443-5479 

11-Nov 1:30 PM Quilt History Interest Group 
Library                                          

Bettina Havig  573-449-1602 

15-Nov 1:00 PM Handmade Quilts  Linda Sandlin  573-814-1629      

17-Nov 7:00 PM Sometimes 30's Group Jane Lee  573-445-4623 

20-Nov 10:00 AM UFO Sit & Sew 
Boone Co. Family Support Co.      

Dawn Heese 573-234-1540 

22-Nov 6:30 PM Night Appliqué 
Library                                         

Joan Westcott  573-874-8160 

NO Meeting 9:30 AM Redwork Group Myrna Powers  573-445-0766 

INTERESTED IN A 221 FEATHERWEIGHT ??? 

I know a gentleman who has a number of featherweights 221 and 222's as well as sewing ta-
bles .  He has been collecting them for a number of years and has discovered that he has too 
many!  He would like to sell some of them.  I recently bought my featherweight from him.  If 
anyone is in the market for a featherweight, he may be a good first stop.   

Please contact me:  Laura Kabrick 573-696-0059 or email kabricklr@aol.com 



P.O. Box 542 

Columbia, MO 65205-0542 

WE’RE ON THE WEB 
HTTP://BTQG.MISSOURI.ORG 

O c t o b e r  

B i r t h d a y s  
 

Fairview Methodist Church 

Jeanette Frock 

Sew Sweet Quilt Shop 

Monday—Nov 1—1:00 pm 

Doors open at 9:00 am  

For Sit ’n Sew 

 

D a y  

C h a p t e r  

S t a r l i g h t  

P i e c e m a k e r s  

Fairview United Methodist Church 

3200 Chapel Hill Road 

Columbia, MO 65203 

O u r  M e e t i n g  P l a c e  

Nov 02 Cathy Forbes 

Nov 02 Lois Hassinger 

Nov 05 Valerie Reiske 

Nov 07 Ann Sprague 

Nov 08 Shirley Bulski 

Nov 08 Julie Martin 

Nov 09 Dennis T.  Smith 

Nov 10 Wanda Marvel 

Nov 11 Peggy George 

Nov 12 Doris Wood 

Nov 16 Jan Hobbs 

Nov 23 Priscilla Strube 

Happy  

Thanksgiving 

 

Fairview Methodist Church 

Judy Lyon 

“Adding the Secret  

Ingredient—  

The Meadowlyon Way” 

Thursday - Nov 4 - 7:00 pm 

Doors open 6:00 pm 
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mailto:sleonard1035@gmail.com
mailto:sew2much@centurytel.net
mailto:donald640@centurytel.net
mailto:lmiller@missouri.edu
mailto:marlamueller@yahoo.com
mailto:ejraines@centurylink.net
mailto:lsandlin@centurytel.net
mailto:Ksavageclarke@gmail.com

